
 

NOTICE 
 

Quechan Small Business Owners, 

 

At the current time, the Small Business COVID-19 Relief Program will need to undergo further review in 

order to ensure the Relief Program is meeting the U.S. Treasury CARES Act guideline requirements. 

We apologize for the delay; we will provide an update of the Program’s progress on Monday 20, 2020 

and post it on the Quechan Tribes website (www.quechantribe.com). 

 

Stay safe and be well, 

Quechan Tribal Council 

 


